
 
 

 
 
 

Academic SLO Meeting 
Monday, May 4, 2009 

10:30am-11:30am, Room 104 
 

 Southwestern College Academic Senate Mission Statement: 
“The Southwestern College Academic Senate is committed to ensuring the academic integrity of the institution and enhancing the 

role of the faculty in academic and professional matters.” 
 
Attendees: Val Goodwin, Joel Levine, Patti Flores-Charter, Margie Stinson, Victoria 
Lopez, Shannon Gracey, Richard Fielding, Mark Meadows 

 
I want to again welcome our newest member, Victoria Lopez, from Business and 
Information Systems to our committee.  We are so very excited to have Victoria join our 
great committee!  Welcome! 

Minutes 
  

I. Fall 09 Meeting days/times confirmed: 1st and 3rd Mondays from 10:30-
11:30am in room 104. 

II. SLO Update:  
A. Review of March 30 minute “to dos”:  

1. Patti contacted Eva and cc’d Mark about the annual Chancellor’s 
Office SLO report status.  SLOs come after catalog production and 
schedule, so we should watch for the report in the next few weeks. 

2. Mark still needs to speak with Angelica Suarez about an SLO  
B. SLO report:  

1. Total number of courses (Credit and Noncredit): 1,748 
2. Courses Complete with SLOs: 1,259 
3. Courses Incomplete: 489 
4. Percent complete: 72% 
5. Percent Incomplete: 28% 

C. Coordinator of Student Service SLOs: Mark will contact Angelica for an 
update. 

D. Student Participation in SLOs:   The ASO election is May 6 and 7.  Patti 
confirmed with current ASO President that she will share information about 
SLOs with the new President.  Patti will contact new president in the fall.  The 
goal is to help publicize SLOs with students via ASO and come up with a 
marketing method for students to better understand curriculum (i.e., course 



objectives and SLOs, how to choose classes, and how to find CurricUNET 
information. 

E. Technical Support and eLumen: Technical support will be Gary Van 
Voorhis and Steve Bossi.  For eLumen training JD Davis and Tom Luibel of 
Bus. and Info Systems, and Randy Beach of Language Arts are willing to test 
the system as soon as it is ready.  Patti is waiting to hear from Gary.  Due to 
the end of term, we will continue this in the fall. 

F. Website: We will work with Patty Ramert in the fall on getting information to 
her for posting. 

G. Next Steps in 09/10: We identified Spring Opening Day as the next update 
orientation for faculty.   

  
 
 
 
Next SLO Meeting: Monday, Sept. 14, 10:30am-11:30am in room 104.  


